ARTC

- ASBSQCIATAS, LLE,

June 29, 2022

Oregon Public Utility Commission
201 High Street SE, Suite 100
Salem OR 97301-3398

Kenny Perkins
4330 South Lee Street, Suite 8008
Buford, GA 30518

Re: Network Service Biliing

To whom it may concern,

| am writing to inform you that our client, Network Service Billing. has neither customers
nor any revenue in the state of Oregon as of May 31<, 2022. Please cancel their

certification effective May 31+, 2022.

| have enclosed an extra copy of this cover letter to be date stamped and returned to
me in the enclosed self-addressed postage prepaid envelope.

All further notices should also mail to the address above. If you have any questions,
please call me at 678-436-5590 or send an email to clientsupport@rtcteam.net.
Thank you for your immediate attention to this matter.

RespecHfully Submitted,

Enclosures:
Cc: Alisha Bennett



